
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2023-2024/13     Date: 18.09.2023 

 

Dear Parents/Students, 

 Greetings from St. Montfort School, Bhopal. 

1. The school will remain off on 19th September, 2023, on account 

of Ganesh Chaturthi. May the divine blessings of Lord Ganesha 

bring you strength, courage, and wisdom to overcome life's 

challenges. 

2. Parents those who have not submitted the no-dues slip are 

requested to submit the no-dues slip on or before Saturday i.e., 

23rd September, 2023, to avoid inconveniences for your ward. 

3. During the examination you have to send your ward only in 

School Summer Uniform, otherwise, they will not be allowed to 

write the exams. 

 

      

Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 

 


